
Contractor Passport                          

Short Notice (Attestation Letter) 

 

As a business partner of CPS Energy, I fully understand the emphasis that is put on 
employee safety.  
 
The Business leaders and our Management team of our 
company__________________________ are fully committed to the philosophy, that safety 

of our employees and those we work with has the highest priority.  Therefor as set forth in 
the Contractor Passport Program, we will train our employees to the standards set within the 
program and continue to help enhance our overall safety programs to ensure the safety of 

our employees and those of CPS Energy. 
 
 
Signed: ________________________________________________  
 
 
Title: ___________________________ 
 
 
Date: ___________________________ 
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